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Ruiz, Lorena

From: Rex Beall <rbeall@beallinvestments.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 1:17 PM
To: Vannoy, Emma
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Ulrich 22-8L Re-entry

 

That would work for us.   
 
Yes, it was a good holiday.  I spent a week in HI ,  not very excited about this weekend for sure… 
 
Hope you had a good one also. 
 

From: Vannoy, Emma <Emma_Vannoy@oxy.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 12:58 PM 
To: Rex Beall <rbeall@beallinvestments.com> 
Subject: RE: Ulrich 22-8L Re-entry 
 
Hey Rex, 
 
I hope you enjoyed your holidays. Sounds like we have a cold week ahead of us.  
 
I wanted to reach out to let you know they located the well head for the Ulrich 22-8L and are ready to re-enter the well 
to re-plug it. They currently have it on the schedule for early February. Does that timing work ok for you? If they can use 
part of the road to the east of the well, they should impact much of the field. Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
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Cheers, 
Emma F Vannoy 
Landman | Occidental Petroleum Corporation 
(O): 720.929.3321 | (C): 307.250.6591 
(E): Emma_Vannoy@oxy.com 
WORKING FROM HOME MONDAYS & FRIDAYS 

 
 


